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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

 

NOTICE : NURSERY TO CLASS V 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are always deeply concerned about the health and safety of our pupils. 

Related to this, we would like to remind you of a few things that you need 

to keep in mind. 

 Some children carry very heavy school-bags. Kindly advise your 

wards to bring books only according to the routine. 

 

 It has been noted that some children do not wear proper 

undergarments. Kindly ensure that they do so. 

 

 Please make sure that your wards wear the jacket when they wear 

their Karate uniform. 

Since cases of dengue and malaria are on the rise in the city, we hope that 

you are taking adequate precautions at home for the prevention of the 

same. We are taking all necessary steps at our end to keep the School 

mosquito-free. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Principal 

 

29.08.2022 


